
Sign up for school age children to 
receive tennis shoes for school   


The Norwalk Area Ministerial Association, in collaboration 
with many local sponsors, is coordinating a tennis shoe giveaway during August 2023, 
prior to school starting. The goal of the tennis shoe giveaway is so that all Norwalk 
children can have a new pair of tennis shoes for the start of school. If you would like to 
receive shoes for your child(ren), please fill out the information on this form for EACH 
child (1 box per child) by July 8th. You will be contacted in July to schedule a time for 
each child to try on shoes.  

                      

Blessings,

Norwalk Area Ministerial Association

515-474-1427


https://forms.gle/F44TcZwcUhAWYwXN7
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